
Department of Energy 
Albuquerque Operations Office 

Kirtland Area Office 
P.O. Box 5400 

Albuquerque New Mexico 87115 

SEP 2 .. 1993 

CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

Ms. Barbara Hoditschek 
Radioactive and hazardous Materials Bureau 
New Mexico Environment Department 
P.O. Box 26110 
Santa Fe, NM 87502 

Dear Ms. Hoditschek: 
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The purpose of this letter is to provide a computer disk 
with Appendix D of the Resource Conservation and Recovery 
Act (RCRA) Part B Permit Application, Revision 6.1, for the 
Thermal Treatment Facility located at our facility, Sandia 
National Laboratories/New Mexico (SNL/NM) . This Appendix 
was not on the original disk transmitted to your office on 
August 17, 1993. A disk with the Appendix Dis enclosed and 
is formatted in Word Perfect 5.1. 

This disk copy of Appendix D was requested by 
Mr. Carl Stubbs of your staff by telephone on September 23, 
1993. If any additional technical modifications are 
required for the Permit Application or this Appendix D, 
another disk will have to be prepared and this one and/or 
the previous one will need to be returned to us for 
updating. 

If you require further information, please call 
Ted P. Pietrok, of my staff, at 505-845-6866. 

Enclosure 
cc w/o enclosure: 

Sincerely, 

<J~~rl! 
DOA Kathleen A. 
¥ Area Manager 

W. Honker, USEPA, Region VI 
C. Stubbs, NMED, Santa Fe, NM 
C. Tapp, 4300, SNL 
G. Yeager, 7042, SNL 
B. Hamilton, 7042, SNL 
R. Dobbs, EPD, AL 
M. Williams, WMOSD, AL 
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